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San Diego Ultralight Association

Meeting Minutes

April 1, 2023, By Mike Sandlin

➢ 10 members attending.

➢ Visitors: Efram Gluder from the Ventura County Ultralight Aircraft Society was at the meeting. The VCUAS is based at Camarillo Airport (KCMA). The 

ultralight runway is on the south side of the field and separate from the GA activities at the field. They have hangar space and flying instruction available.

➢Membership Report: 22 paid members on membership roster

➢ Treasurer Report: Received $200 in membership dues, $31 from the raffle, and $7 from coffee donations.

➢Member Reports: Jody reported that Morty has paused development of his eVTOL. He is waiting to see what happens with competing designs.

➢Old Business: Jacumba efforts continue. It could take about a year to establish a club facility there. Bill Barlow reported on his research into establishing 

hangars at Jacumba. According to County Planning documents, road-portable hangars up to 2,000 sq. ft. may be placed at a County airport without a 

building permit. He also had a conversation with Roman regarding leasing some of his space. He suggested any member interested should contact Roman

directly. Roman will work out the details and clear it with the airport manager. This would allow members a quicker start at Jacumba and they could 

transition to the SDUA area once we get things wrapped up with the County.

➢Meeting adjourned at 10:55 AM
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